C-14

From: Fallah Kassar

To: foil

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 273 Skillen st buffalo 14207
Date: Tuesday, May 27, 2025 1:19:46 PM

This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the
source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hello
My house was vacant for along time and I bought in March. There was no meter in the basement. I called the office

and they installed the meter. I tested the water last three weeks and the water so weak in all the faucets of the house.
I need an appointment for someone to come and test it. Thank you
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